Chris O'Brien

From: Nancy DeSocio <nancydesocio@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 9:14 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

Good morning,

| am a landlord in Rhode Island and am writing in SUPPORT of H7225, Article 3, Section 17.

Sincerely,
Nancy DeSocio



